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From: Belle Ng [belleng@badmintonasia.org]
Sent: 21 October 2022 16:39
To: USA Badminton; baentryofficers@gmail.com; 하 채 원 ; Palitha Hettiarachchi; 

paithahettiarachchi@yahoo.ca; Ahmed Iyad; jackkan00@outlook.com; Badminton 
Vietnam; sun11201120@ctb.org.tw; Amanda Leong; Mike Luck; robin tin; 
riofri.lyyezli@gmail.com; entryint; Nippon Badminton Association; 
tesana_p@badmintonthai.or.th; Bangladesh BF; Kinley Tshering; cbafa

Cc: Kaathik Sivaneswaran; Muhammad Andy Ardiansyah; Fong Mee Yee; Goh Sook Fun; 
Kenny Goh Chee Keong; Cheah Ui Teng

Subject: (IMPORTANT) PETRONAS Malaysia International Challenge 2022 - Event Postponement

Dear All Participating Members,  
 
Regarding PETRONAS Malaysia International Challenge 2022 scheduled to be held from 
the 15th - 20th November 2022.  
 
Please be informed that due to the recently announced General Election which will be held on the 
19th of November 2022, the tournament had to be postponed, new dates will be informed as soon 
as the confirmation has been received.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused. 
 
Thank You.  

Best Regards,  
Belle Ng 
Events Executive  
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